
 

 

 2016           Winter 

Recycling Opportunities Lock Haven Residents 
 

 
The City of Lock Haven provides free curbside recycling for all city resi-
dents.   
 
Materials should be placed in the green recycling bins, which should be 
placed at the curb by 7:00 a.m. on the day of your scheduled pick-up. 
Collection days are scheduled according to the recycling zone you live in.   
You may contact the City to get a refrigerator magnet with the collection 
schedule.  If your collection day falls on a major holiday, your recycling 
will be picked up on the next business day. 
 
When you have more recyclables than will fit in the green curbside bin, 
you may use another container, but the container should be clearly 
marked “Recycling” so the collection crew will know it contains recycla-
bles. 
 
The materials collected at the curb include: aluminum & tin cans,  news-
paper, magazines, junk mail, paperboard (cereal boxes, six pack holders, 
etc.) and plastic containers, coded #1 thru #7 (1 gallon or smaller). 
 
The City also provides a recycling drop-off site at the corner of East Park 
and Myrtle Street for the convenience of City Residents.  In addition to 
the materials collected  at the curb, corrugated cardboard is also collected 
at the drop-off site.  Please remember to breakdown your boxes and re-
move any “non-corrugated cardboard” material from inside the box.  

   
City commercial establishments and multi-family dwellings (4 units or 
more) are required by state law and city ordinance to recycle a minimum 
of three of the listed materials.  Contact the City or the Wayne Township 
Landfill for assistance with your commercial recycling program.  
 
If you need a recycling bin, a collection schedule, or have questions re-
garding recycling in the City, please contact City Hall at 570-893-5900 or 
visit the City’s website at www.lockhavenpa.gov.  
 

SAVE THE DATE!  FREE Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) Collection Event 
August 11 & 12, 2017 

Check our website for event updates! 

John B. Hoy, Jr. Memorial Scholarship 
 

Karli Coleman has been selected by the Clin-
ton County Solid Waste Authority (CCSWA) 
as the recipient of the $1,000.00 John B. Hoy, 
Jr. Memorial Scholarship for the 2016 school 
year.  The CCSWA scholarship was estab-
lished to recognize and encourage students 
that have achieved positive academic records.   
 
Karli graduated from Central Mountain High 
School.  She is enrolled this fall in the bache-
lor’s degree nursing program at Pennsylvania 
College of Technology.   Her goal is to be-
come a nurse practitioner and to make a differ-
ence by providing healthcare for the local 
community.  
 
In the picture from the left: Terry Weaver, 
CCSWA Board of Directors’ chairperson, 
Karli Coleman, CCSWA scholarship recipient, 

and General Manager Jay Alexander. 
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Zone 4 – Flemington/Beech 

Creek (Thursday) 

Zone 5 - Mill Hall/Loganton/

Rauchtown (Monday) 

Zone 6 - Avis 

(Thursday) 

Zone 8—Dunnstown 

(Wednesday) 

Zone 9—Castanea/

McElhattan (Monday) 

Zone 11—Renovo & Surround-

ing areas (Friday) 
  

Curbside Recycling Application 
 

Have you considered the convenience of curbside recycling? The Authority will stop by your home every two (2) weeks and pick up 
your recyclables for a nominal annual fee of $42 ($3.50 per month).  The materials we collect include: aluminum & tin cans,  news-
paper, magazines, junk mail, paperboard and plastic containers (< 1 gallon in size).  (The Authority is under contract with the City of 
Lock Haven to provide this service to city residents.  If you live in the City, please continue to put your recyclables out on your curbside on 

the regularly scheduled dates. If you need a collection bin, call City Hall at 570-893-5900.) 
 

 Name: ____________________________________________  Phone: _______________________________ 
 
 Street Address:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 PO Box:  ___________________   City:  ________________________   State:  ________   Zip:  __________ 

 
            Please Place an “X” in the Collection Zone you are located:  

 
Dear Clinton County Residents, 
  
In an effort to reduce waste going into the landfill and to promote recycling, the Wayne Township Landfill is accepting clean wood 
waste free of charge.  Examples of what qualifies as wood waste is brush and yard waste, logs, untreated construction lumber, wood 
pallets, wood chips, stumps or cleanup projects such as land clearing waste. This is a waste that can create a problem on your site, 
causing all sorts of issues from blocked access points to trip hazards or unsightly piles for years to come. Even if it is just a big pile 
that you see in your daily travels, we would be interested in assisting to remove it. 
 
When you bring us your wood waste, we are partnering together in a sustainable green recycling partnership.  All the incoming mate-
rial that we receive from our customers is being recycled into an efficient, clean product such as a high quality mulch product, saw-
dust material, or compost material.  We also offer hauling and loading services for these piles and can help get them cleaned up, re-
solving your wood waste dilemma and boosting recycling of these products.  If you would like to schedule trucks please contact our 
dispatcher, Kevin Berguson, at kevin@waynetwplandfill.com or 570-786-9466.   
 
The Wayne Township Landfill is also available to assist businesses and industries with their solid waste management decisions.  
This can range from the performance of waste audits or reviews to the completion of DEP required disposal forms.  If you would like 
further information, feel free to visit our website, www.waynetwplandfill.com, or don’t hesitate to call or email at your earliest con-
venience, 570-769-6977 or ccswa@waynetwplandfill.com.   
 
The Wayne Township Landfill appreciates your business.  
  
We look forward to serving you in 2017.  We wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

  
Jay Alexander 
Jay Alexander 

Your Holiday Recycling Checklist! 
 

        √  Deliver my real Christmas tree free of charge to the landfill.  Remember to remove any trimmings and tinsel!!! 

        √  Place my used holiday cards and non-metallic wrapping paper in the junk mail/office paper compartment at a   

      local recycling drop off site or for curbside pick up.   

        √  Take my corrugated cardboard boxes, which I broke down or flattened, to a local recycling drop-off site. 
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WTL Scholarship at 

Pennsylvania College of Technology  

 
Dustin Hopkins received the Wayne Township Landfill Scholarship 
offered at Pennsylvania College of Technology for academic year 
2016 / 2017.  Dustin is a sophomore in the Diesel Technology pro-
gram. 

 
Wayne Township Landfill (WTL) provides two scholarships, 
$1,000 each, to students of Clinton or Lycoming counties who are 
enrolled as a full-time student at Penn College in a heavy equip-
ment or diesel associate degree program. 

Other Important News!!! 
 

♦ Clean wood waste, stumps, brush & yard waste can be brought to our mulch facility free of charge.  This material cannot 

be painted, stained, treated, or containing metal.   

♦ New product!  Compost is now available at WTL.  The cost is $25.00 a yard.   
 

♦ Please visit the WTL’s website, www.waynetwplandfill.com, for updated information on recycling, the landfill and other 
events. 

 

♦ For more information on the 2017 John B. Hoy Jr. Memorial Scholarship or WTL’s Scholarship at Pennsylvania Col-

lege of Technology go to www.waynetwplandfill.com and click on Education. 
 

♦ Educational Tours for all ages are available by appointment.  Please call 570-769-6977 to schedule a tour. 
 

♦ Clinton County residents with appliances containing Freon can bring them to WTL free of charge. 
 

 

Annual Golf Tournament Fundraiser 

In September Wayne Township Landfill (WTL) held its 16th annual John B. Hoy, Jr. Memorial Charity golf tournament.  The tour-
nament raised $10,400 for two local charities, In Your Shoes and the Clinton County Shrine Club, with each organization receiving 
$5,200. Since inception the annual tournament has generated over $130,000 to local charitable organizations which benefit the resi-
dents of Clinton County.  
 
In the picture on the left is Jon Conklin with In Your Shoes and in the picture on the right is Doug Bush and William Vonada with 
Clinton County Shrine Club.  Presenting the checks are Terry Weaver, Clinton County Solid Waste Authority Board of Director’s 
Chairperson , and General Manager Jay Alexander.  
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Clinton County Municipal Recycling Drop-Off  Sites 

CCSWA Recycling Center, McElhattan  A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB, MO, BA, AF, EL 

Bald Eagle Township Building  A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Beech Creek Borough Building  A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Castanea Township Building  A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Chapman Township Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

City of Lock Haven A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Crawford Township Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Colebrook Township Building A/S/T, NP, PL 

Greene Township Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Lamar Township Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB,OP, JM, MG, PB 

Leidy Township Building - Crossfork & Tamarack A/S/T, NP, PL 

Loganton Borough Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Logan Township Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB 

Mill Hall Borough Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Pine Creek Township - Chatham Run  A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Pine Creek Township - Harrisland A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Porter Township Community Building A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Porter Township - Conservation District/Extension  A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Renovo Borough - Erie Ave & 15th Street A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Swissdale United Methodist Church A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

Wal-Mart  -  Hogan Boulevard A/S/T, NP, PL, CB, OP, JM, MG, PB 

A/S/T - Alum, Steel, Tin Cans                                 MG - Magazines                                                 OP - Office Paper 
NP - Newspaper                                                        CB - Corrugated Cardboard                               JM - Junk Mail 
PL - #1 thru #7 Plastic Containers                            MO - Motor Oil                                                  BA - Vehicle Batteries 
AF - Antifreeze                                                         PB - Paperboard                                                  EL - Electronics 

This publication is partially funded by Act 101 Recycling 

Grant through the Pennsylvania Department of Environ-

mental Protection.   

International Road-e-o Winners 

 
 

WTL is proud of the five employees who earned the right 
to compete at the international level of the Solid Waste 
Association of North America’s (SWANA) heavy equip-
ment and truck road-eo held in Georgia.  
 
Chase Weise placed first in the haul truck, Cole Alexander 
placed first in the loader, Dave Kessling placed second in 
the dozer, Eric Dixon, Sr. placed third in the tractor trailer, 
and Cody Alexander received an honorable men-
tion in the compactor. 

Clinton County Solid Waste Authority 

Board of Directors 
 

 

• Chairperson - Terry L. Weaver 

• Vice Chairperson - Ernest F. Peterson 

• Secretary - William E. Kellander, Jr. 

• Treasurer - Fred E. Beury 

• Asst. Sec/Treas. - Linda M. Leonard 

• Board Member - James S. Lovette 

• Board Member - James H. Maguire 

• Board Member - Bruce W. Peters 

• Board Member - James A. Russo 

• Commissioner Liaison -Robert B. “Pete” Smeltz, Jr. 
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